
Pastor                  Fr David Hogman 

    frdhogman@gmail.com 
 

Polish Chaplain   Fr Paul Szczur, SDS 
 

Korean Pastor     Fr John Heesun Lee 
 

Parish Administrative Assistant/Secretary 

Katherene Newton 
 

Coordinators of Religious Ed for Children: 

Lidia Moodie:  lidia@sacredheartvictoria.com 

Ruby Arkoh:   ruby@sacredheartvictoria.com 

EUCHARISTIC CELEBRATIONS 
 

 

WEEKDAY MASS 

Adoration before Mass 

Tuesday—Friday 
 

Please read the next page for temporary changes. 

 

WEEKEND MASS 

Saturday         5:00pm 

Sunday 

Sunday - Polish 

Sunday - Korean 
 

 

 

 

OTHER KOREAN MASS TIMES:   

Wednesday       7:30pm 

Thursday        7:30pm 

Friday      10:30am 

 

 

 

RECONCILIATION 
Saturday      4:00pm 

Or by appointment with Fr David 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

8:00am till 8:55am 

9:00am 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

8:30 & 10:00am  

12:30pm  

3:00pm 

 

 

 

For Sacraments of Baptism, Anointing and Visiting 
the Sick and Marriage, contact Fr David Hogman. 
A minimum of six months notice prior to the 
marriage date is required. 

ADDRESS & CONTACT INFO 
SACRED HEART ROMAN CATHOLIC CHURCH 

4040 Nelthorpe St, Victoria BC, V8X 2A1 

Phone: 250.479.1611     Fax: 250.479.9350 

Web  www.sacredheartvictoria.com 

E-mail sacredheartchurch@shaw.ca 
 

*Office Hours  Monday                   Closed 

          Tuesday - Friday     9:30am—3:00pm 
 

          Lunch           12:00nn-12:30pm 
 

Please read the next page for temporary changes. 
 

Emergency Hospital Chaplain : 250-889 3761 



 

 

Twenty-Fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time                                                    16th September 2018 

THIS WEEK IN THE PARISH 

A few words from our Pastor:- 
Over the last few weeks, I have offered some tools to aid in our growth as disciples. There are prayer tools like the 

rosary and apps like Ibreviary. Ministry is also a means of deepening our discipleship as day to day contact with the 

Church is meant to cure us of unrealistic spiritual fantasies. It is hard to believe that life is simple when you have card 

for the dying. Most importantly, the regular reading of the Word of God is essential -especially in the contemporary 

world. In my life, I have found that the regular reflection on the Word of God is the best means of growing in wisdom. 
 

However, in addition to these tools, another great tool is humility. Humility does not mean thinking ourselves debased. 

It means truthfully acknowledging who we are. That means acknowledging our talents without over estimating their 

meaning. It also means the acceptance of the fact that we did not create ourselves and remain accountable to God.  
 

However, humility also means accepting our limitations. When we read the Scriptures or the writings of the Saints, we 

can often be confused or feel that we simply do not understand. That is fine. We don't understand completely. It is 

pride or hubris that thinks that we can completely understand God's Word. The religious zealot, certain of his or her 

own truth, is not the humble disciple. He is often the proud man to whom Jesus cries out: Get behind me! 
 

In my theology courses, I have often thought that a passing grade should be %5 and that an A+ should be %25. How 

could it be any different if God is our goal? 
 

Those who are ill. 
 

Clovis Amando, Daphne Bowles, Arnie Cavanagh, Ryan Chester, Marnie Essery, Susie Konrath, Ursula Lowe,  
Lawrence Peterson, Marguerite Pigeau and Evelyn Vincent. 
 

Those who are deceased. 
 

Marshall Ageuh, Patrick Chong, Maria de Melo, Joseph O’Connor, Manuel Pimental and Michael Short. 

A Special Mass  Sat, Sept 22 
 

All healthcare professionals, especially doctors, and 
nurses, are welcome to celebrate a special Mass for 
Healthcare Workers with Bishop Gary at St. Patrick’s 
Church, Victoria on Saturday, Sept 22 at 5pm. 
 

A Reception will follow in the Parish Hall.  

Adult Faith Formation  The Mass 
 

Do you understand the meaning behind the parts of the 
Mass? 
 

In his video-based study A Biblical Walk Through the 
Mass, Dr. Edward Sri explores the roots of the words 
and gestures we experience at Mass and explains their 
profound significance. In this study, you will come to 
know and understand the Mass as never before, 
leading you to a richer, more fruitful worship 
experience. 
 

Join us at Sacred Heart Parish Hall beginning Sept 20 
from 6:30pm and continuing every Thursday for 5 
weeks, course starts at 7:00pm. 
 

More info? Call Catherine Minvielle at 250-294-4923 or 
email: aff@sacredheartvictoria.com. 
 

Cost: $30 to cover the cost of Study Guide book. 
Poster and Sign-up sheet are in the foyer of the church. 
————————————————————————- 

Children Faith Formation Classes 
 

Registration is open. Classes begin September 23rd. 
Time: Sundays - 11:15am to 12:15pm 
 

Children, Kindergarten to Grade 7, including those 
preparing for the Sacraments are invited to join classes 
held from September to April in the Parish Hall. 
 

Registration forms are available in the church foyer or 
from the parish website. 
————————————————————————- 

Adult Faith Formation Opportunities 
 

Foundations of the Faith Part I,  
8 Wednesday evenings beginning Sept 19 from 7-9pm 
at the Pastoral Ctr. Topics: Evangelization, Human 
Person, Introduction to the Bible. 
 

Foundations of the Faith Part II,  
8 Wednesdays beginning Sept 19th from 7-9pm at 
Queen of Angels, Duncan Topics: The Creed, Christian 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION AND VOCATIONS 
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Mon 17 Sept Led By The Spirit St John 23rd Hall 7:15pm 

Tues 18 Sept Parish Pastoral Council Meeting St John 23rd Hall 7:00pm 

Wed 19 Sept Knights of Columbus Meeting Parish Hall 6:30pm 

Thurs 20 Sept Bible Study—A Biblical Walk through the Mass Parish Hall 6:30pm / 7:00pm 

Fri 21 Sept Christian Meditation Parish Hall 9:30am 

Sat 22 Sept Mass—Syro Malabar Church 2:00pm 



 

 

Morality, Sacraments & Prayer 
Credible Catholic: Countering the New Atheism, Six 
Tuesday evenings beginning Sept 25 from 7pm-8:30pm 
at St. Andrew’s High School. 
 

Register FREE online.  
Links on Diocesan website www.rcdvictoria.org or 
contact Glen Palahicky gpalahicky@rcdvictoria.org or 
Gwen Jahelka gjahelka@rcdvictoria.org 
———————————————————————— 
Alpha 
 

Know of a neighbour, friend or lapsed Catholic who is 
curious about faith or wants to learn about the big 
questions of life?  Invite them to Alpha! 
 

All are welcome to join us each week – beginning Mon, 
Sept 17 at 6pm in the Church basement. 
 

For info or to sign up, contact: 250-388 5571 or email: 
standrewscathedral@gmail.com  

Society of St Vincent de Paul 

SSVP Social Concern Office Needs Volunteers 
 

The SSVP Social Concern Office at its new location of 
833 Yates St. is looking for volunteers.  
If you have a few hours a week to serve, please contact 
Donna, SCO Coordinator, at 250-382-0712 or email: 
dingram@svdpvictoria.com  

Men’s Breakfast  Sat, Sept 29 at 8am 
 

Come, join us for breakfast ($12) and a presentation by 
Greg Beattie- Dir of Responsible Ministry and Safe 
Environments in the Diocese. Greg will share on his 
work in the Diocese at the Victoria Horseshoe Club.  
To register: email us at info@mfaff.org 
————————————————————————-- 
Parents and Tots - St Patrick's Parish, Vic 

Invites moms or dads at home with children under 5 to 
join us. Wednesday mornings, 9:30am to 11am, 
beginning Oct 3. Contact Pauline at 250-592 9434 or 
email pischerr@shaw.ca or Nancy at 250-477 6952 
nancy-stuart@shaw.ca to register. 

St Andrew's Regional High School 
 

SARHS has a number of events coming up this month. 
Our first one is a car wash fundraiser for our music 
department on Sat, Sept 22 from 10am to 2pm in the 
front of the school. It is by donation but please come 
out and support our music department! 
 

We have a Meet the Teacher Night on Thurs, Sept 20 
at 6:30pm in the gymnasium. There is an introduction 
and then an opportunity to meet the various teachers in 
the school and what will be offered this year. 
SARHS is our only Catholic High School on the Island, 
please keep us in your prayers as we journey in our 
development with additions to our building.  

Volunteer Information update 

Attention, all volunteers 
 

If you are a volunteer and have never filled out a 
Volunteer Application form and Covenant of Care form 
and in some cases, a Criminal Record Check, 
depending on the work involved, we are requesting for 
you to ensure that you do. These forms can be 
obtained from the website, parish office or the head of 
your ministry.  
 

Criminal Record Checks (for work with the vulnerable) 
can be completed on-line and the paperwork will be 
kept at the Diocesan Office. If you have any questions, 
please contact our RMSE coordinator, Neil Lundin, or 
call the parish office at 250-479 1611. 
———————————————————————— 
Change of information / 2019 donations 
 

We are preparing our 2019 donation envelopes soon! 
 

Please call the parish office at 250-479 1611, if  
1. you are new in this parish 
2. you have moved 
3. you want to update any information / status 
4. you plan to change your mode of donation 
5. you plan to change the amount of your donation 
6. you require a box of donation envelopes 
————————————————————————- 

Diocese of Victoria & Island Catholic Sch 

Job vacancies 
 

Accounting clerk 
 

Candidates should have an accounting diploma or 
equivalent and have at least two years practical 
experience. Knowledge of the Catholic Church would 
be an asset. Interested applicants are invited to submit 
a résumé and cover letter by Sept 28 to:  
Roman Catholic Diocese of Victoria  
Attention: Leah MacKenzie, CFO  
Email: chancery@rcdvictoria.org  
 

Teachers on Call for all schools. Application forms and 
details are posted at: http://cisdv.bc.ca/employment-
opportunities.php 
————————————————————————- 

St Rose of Lima Church, Sooke 

Seeking musical missionaries in Sooke 
 

St Rose of Lima Church is in need for the occasional 
Saturday Mass at 5pm and for our Sunday 9:30am 
Mass, which will soon also require organ/piano 
accompaniment. 
 

Anyone willing to join the team, please call Fr. Dean at 
250-882 2151. 8th & 9th September 2018 

Envelopes/Loose         $4,363.25 

PAD    $1,397.50 

Other Revenue  $   350.00 

Total    $6,110.75 

STEWARDSHIP, ADMINISTRATION AND FINANCE 

YOUTH AND YOUNG ADULTS 

PARISH OUTREACH, SOCIAL JUSTICE AND ECUMENISM 

MARRIAGE, FAMILY LIFE, AND THE SANCITY OF HUMAN LIFE 

http://www.rcdvictoria.org
mailto:gpalahicky@rcdvictoria.org
mailto:gjahelka@rcdvictoria.org
mailto:standrewscathedral@gmail.com
mailto:info@mfaff.org
mailto:nancy-stuart@shaw.ca


 

 

PARISH MINISTRIES 

These businesses support our Parish through their advertising, please support them! 

Parish Ministries / Groups 
 

Altar Servers         A Cripps     altarservers@sacredheartvictoria.com 

Christian Meditation        M Noonan        388-3173 

C.W.L.          C Haffey         389-0440 

Eucharistic Ministers        R / H Payne      emc@sacredheartvictoria.com 

Finance Chairperson        R Payne  finance@sacredheartvictoria.com 

Knights of Columbus        S Kearsey        370-0083 

Led By The Spirit Group   D MacIntyre        383-9955 

Music Coordinator        R Oei      music@sacredheartvictoria.com 

Proclaimers         C Minvielle   proclaimers@sacredheartvictoria.com 

Receptions         E Olcen           477-8115 

Responsible Ministry        N Lundin       rmse@sacredheartvictoria.com 

Social Justice/D & P        M Noonan         388-3173 

St. Vincent de Paul        G Short          727-2615 

Ushers (5pm)         L LeBoeuf ushers5@sacredheartvictoria.com 

Ushers (8:30am)        T Dubauskas  ushers830@sacredheartvictoria.com 

Ushers (10am)        L Stearns         ushers10@sacredheartvictoria.com 

 


